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The next Red Shoe Book Club meeting is Wednesday, 

November 14 at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Jo An Daniels 

– 1030 Stevenson Rd., Erlanger. Driveway entry is off 

Doris Ct. We will be discussing “Dreamland: The True  

tale of America’s Opiate Epidemic” by Sam Quinones. 
 

If your last name begins with A-I, please bring an appetizer; J-R, 

dessert; and S-Z, wine.  
 

All KCRWC members are welcome!   
 

RSVP by November 12 to 859-242-2390 if you will attend. 

Get Involved! 
Are you ready to help the KCRWC grow to the next level? Do you 

want to be more involved in the club? We want you! We are now 

accepting nominations for the following Executive Committee 

positions for the 2019-2020, two-year term. 
 

President (2019, one-year term)  3rd VP (Public Relations) 

1st VP (2019, one-year term)  4th VP (Programs) 

2nd VP (Membership)   Treasurer 
 

Please contact Beth Sewell at bsewell@isoc.net if you are interested 

in any of these positions.  

Absentee Voter Info 
The general election is Tues., Nov. 6. Absentee 

voting at the County Clerk’s office are: 

Fri., Oct. 19 – Mon., Nov. 5: 8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Saturday, Nov. 3 from 9 a.m. to Noon. For 

more information call 859-392-1620 or go to 

http:/kentoncountykyclerk.com/home/absentee-

voting/. 

 

First Lady’s Circle 
The First Lady’s Circle met for a 

lovely time at “Bourbon in the 

Bluegrass” at Buffalo Trace 

Distillery on September 21. The 

First Lady’s Circle raises money 

for state candidates. The event 

was hosted by First Lady Glenna 

Bevin, and State Treasurer Allison 

Ball was a special guest. Four 

KCRWC members attended:  

Lynn Berk, Mary Lou Blount, Pam Dimmerman, and Pam Marcum. 

The Kenton County Board of Elections is 

in need of registered Republicans, 18 yrs.  

of age and older, who are residents of Kenton County,  to work the 

polls on Tues., Nov. 6. It’s great for college students, retirees or 

stay-at-home moms and dads to earn a little extra money. If you 

would like to do this, please contact Scott Kimmich at 859-760-3807 

or by email at scott.kimmich@gmail.com as soon as possible! 
November Service Project 
Save the date for our November Christmas  

Meeting: November 26, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. We will be collecting items to benefit the Lincoln Grant Scholar House in 

Covington. They provide academic support, family support, and housing. We will be collecting cleaning supplies, diapers 

(size 4 and up), wipes, children’s books, family board games, and toiletries (shampoo, soap, toothbrushes, etc.). Get more 

information about this great organization at http://www.nkcac.org/services/lincoln-grant-scholar-house/.  
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SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter: 
 

10/11/18:  The Honorable Greg and the Honorable Katie Shumate fundraiser for State Representative  
 Diane St. Onge. For more information, please email pam@dianestonge.com or call 859-331-1808. 
 

10/22/18:  KCRWC meeting @ 11:30 a.m. @ The Metropolitan Club, Covington. Circuit Court Clerk John                     
 Middleton will speak about Real ID and how it will affect you. 
 

11/6/18:  ELECTION DAY – VOTE REPUBLICAN! Vote the whole ballot!  
 

11/14/18:  Red Shoe Book Club @ 6:30 p.m. @ Jo An Daniels home (see newsletter for details) 
 

11/26/18:  KCRWC Christmas meeting @ 6:30 pm @ The Metropolitan Club – SAVE THE DATE 
 

 

 

Chili Cook-Off 
 

THANK YOU to Sherry Goodridge for hosting the Chili 
Cook-Off in September. Black Barn Farm was the 
perfect venue for the event. Thank you to all of the 
candidates who cooked up some delicious chili, and 
thank you to all who came out to enjoy it! 
Congratulations to Kenton County Commissioner, Beth 
Sewell for winning the prize for best chili this year! 
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           “Like” us on Facebook!  
           Kenton County Republican Women’s Club  

 
 
                           Follow us on Twitter! 
                           @KCRepubWoman 

 

Wear elephant items to each 
meeting to be entered in a 
drawing for a prize in November!  

We’re on the Web ... 

www.kcrwc.org 
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